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Pelican Cancer Foundation - Christmas Gift Fair 

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic and unknown restrictions that may be in place towards the end of the year, we have not been able to book the venue for the 2021 fair, however we are remaining optimistic that the Fair will run as normal. 

The 2021 Pelican Christmas Fair is NOT confirmed, and this is only an initial form to be completed as in expression of interest, in order to receive information about the Fair when Pelican Cancer Foundation is in a position to update you. 

If you would like to hear news and receive updates about our 2021 Christmas Fair, please complete and submit this form electronically to events@pelicancancer.org   

Stallholder expression of interest


	Contact Name:
	

	Stall / Business Name:  
	

	Business Address:  
	

	Mobile:
	

	E-mail:  
	

	Website:
	

	Social media handle (Facebook/Instagram etc):  
	

	Description of stall and goods you will be selling Max 100 words:
	

	
I understand that this is only an expression of interest and a request to be kept up to date with developments of the Pelican 2021 Christmas Fair. I understand that completing this form does not mean I have applied for a stall.                     ☐    (Please tick if ‘Yes’)   



Signed: 	____________________________________			Date: _____________________






Please update your records and use the following email address
for all queries regarding the Christmas Fair -  events@pelicancancer.org
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